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-----Original Message----- 

From: Grahame Robinson [mailto:Grahame.Robinson@cambs.pnn.police.uk]  

Sent: 22 November 2013 13:14 

To: Lamb Samantha 

Cc: Dolby Darren; Day Adrian 

Subject: RE: Akar Ahmed ~[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]~ 

 

He was convicted as per the disclosure statement and as such I do not 

recommend that he is issued with a Alcohol Personal License. Possession of 

a prohibited weapon is a relevant offence and in this case is highly 

justifiable in refusing the license. If you have any further issues please 

let me know as soon as possible.  

 

PC1572 Grahame Robinson 

Licensing Officer (PCIT) 

Cambridgeshire Constabulary 

Thorpewood Police Station 

Peterborough 

PE3 6SD 
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